
MEMORANDUM 

TO: Mayor and Council 

FROM: Adrienne Sturrup, Austin Public Health Director 

DATE: March 11th, 2022  

SUBJECT: Staff Update to Resolution No. 20210930-108 

This memorandum serves as an extension request for the response to Resolution 20210930-
108. The resolution directed the City Manager to collaborate with Travis County on the
creation of a joint Austin/Travis County Public Health Commission and to return to the council
before March 30, 2022, with a formal recommendation on the creation and implementation of
creating a joint Austin/Travis County Public Health Commission and return to council before
March 30, 2022, with a formal recommendation on the creation and implementation.  The
extension will allow staff time to engage the newly appointed Travis County Health and  Human
Services Executive in the planning process and conduct key stakeholder interviews to help
inform recommendations.  Staff will provide a response by June 30, 2022.
Should you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact my office at 512-972-5010 or
directly at Adrienne.sturrup@austintexas.gov.

cc: Spencer Cronk, City Manager 
Stephanie Hayden-Howard, Assistant City Manager 
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